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Northern States Power Company

414 Nicol |et Mall
Minneapolis. Minnesota 5540)
Teephone 1612) 330-5500

September 23, 1982

Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U S Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

PRAIRIE ISLAND NUCLEAR GENERATING PLAYr
Docket Nos. 50-282 License Nos. DPR-42

50-306 DPR-60

Response to Request for Additional Information
Related to Mascnry Wall Design (IE Bulletin 80-11)

In a letter dated August 12, 1982 from Mr Robert A Clark, Chief, Operating
Reactors Branch #3, Division of Licensing, USNRC, we were requested to supply
additional information related to our response to IE Bulletin 80-11, " Masonry
Wall Design". Responses to the 12 items in the enclosure to Mr Clark's
August 12, 1982 letter are attached . An additienal ten copies of drawing
NF-38504-1 (part of response to item 12) are provided.

We helieve the enclosed material fully addresses the August 12, 1982 request
for additional information. All actions required by IE Bulletin 80-11 have
been completed at the Prairie Island Nuclear Generating Plant.
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David Musolf
Manager of Nuclear Supporu Services
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cc: Regional Administrator-III, NRC
NRR Project Manager, NRC
NRC Resident Inspector
G Charnoff
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